
 

 
 
 
 
 
17 August 2018 
 
 
ASX Announcement 
 
 FY18 Full Year Results Announcement and Investor conference call  
 
 
PMP Ltd (PMP) advises that it will release its FY18 full year results before the market opens on Thursday 
30 August 2018. 
 
PMP CEO, Kevin Slaven and CFO Geoff Stephenson will present the FY18 full year results via a tele-
conference at 11.15am on Thursday 30 August 2018.  
 
Investors will be able to access the live webcast via this URL link: 
http://www.openbriefing.com/OB/2952.aspx   
 
Participants will need to register to access the webcast. Registration is via the above link and opens 15 
minutes prior to the start of the presentation. 
 
An archive of the event will be available via our website shortly after.  
 
For more information please contact: 
 
Geoff Stephenson 
CFO 
PMP Ltd 
Telephone: +61 02 9412 6111 
Email: geoff.stephenson@pmplimited.com.au 
 
Or  
 
Michael Brown 
Pegasus Corporate Advisory 
Telephone: +61 400 248 080  
Email: mbrown@pegasusadvisory.com.au 

http://www.openbriefing.com/OB/2952.aspx

